
 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Excela Health for Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Excela Health located at 532 West Pittsburgh Street, 

Greensburg, Pennsylvania 15650.  

 

The funding, totaling $650,000, would be used to acquire an intraoperative C-Arm Fluoroscopy for cancer 

treatments, which is used during radiology procedures to provide multi-dimensional imaging. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and will allow Excela Health, the leading provider of 

healthcare for Westmoreland County’s 340,000 residents, to monitor patient progress and make treatment 

decisions and adjustments in real time for cancer patients. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Guy Reschenthaler 

  Member of Congress  

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee  

1026 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Appropriations Committee  

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


